
From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Peace, Jeffrey"
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Subject: Approved BGT operating permit approval
Date: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 10:07:00 AM
Attachments: Approved Atlantic Com LS 033A API 30-045-22491.pdf

Mr. Jeffery Peace,
 
See attached.  The conditions of approval for the Tank A at the Atlantic Com LS 003A are:
The existing BGT be removed following the closure protocols described in your application. 
Results from the composite soil sampling should be reviewed for determination as to whether
or not a release has occurred before replacement with the new double/double tank. 
Thereafter, the new tank should be operated and maintained as described in the application. 
Please retain a copy of this e-mail as no hardcopy will be sent.
 
 
Leonard Lowe
Environmental Engineer
[Environmental Bureau]
Oil Conservation Division/Energy Minerals and Natural Resources
Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
 
From: Peace, Jeffrey [mailto:Peace.Jeffrey@bp.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 7:56 AM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Hixon, Vance E; Railsback, Farrah (CH2M HILL)
Subject: BGT operating permit approval
 

Leonard,

        Please approve the BGT operating permit for the following well:

Atlantic Com LS 3A, Unit letter E, Section 24, T31N, R10W; 95 bbl BGT; API No.
3004522491A, Sector 4

We will be replacing the single/double BGT with a double/double BGT.

In regard to the GCU Com I 181E, our consultant has the permit package so we will print it
and take to the Aztec NMOCD office to get the closure permits approved.  They should have
been in Sector 9 instead of Sector 10 as I stated in my approval request, but you looked in
Sector 9 and did not find them there either. I don’t know why those two permit packages
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